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Bringing in the New Year

Hess Corporation continues to be a great supporter and sponsor of Bismarck State College. Their
recent donation in the amount of $50,000 will support additional equipment for several programs and
non-credit training through the National Energy Center of Excellence. Partnerships with industry are
vital to BSC and Bismarck State College would not be as successful without partners like Hess
Corporation. 
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